29/4/20
Hi everybody!
We are missing you so much and can’t wait to see you all in school again soon!
· Cloudy the guinea pig is getting very hungry and I would like you to grow some food for him.  I have sent you some seeds, a pot and some soil.  Can you plant the seeds and then send me some photos as they start to grow.

· I am sending you some coloured pasta to make a necklace or bracelet.  I wonder if you can make it in a pattern.











· I have put a maths game in the pack – try and play it lots!

· There are some pictures in the pack – please play I – spy with them.                        If the children are able to find the objects that start with the initial sound then try segmenting the sounds e.g I’m looking for a c-a-t.  Ask the children to find the matching picture.  

· [bookmark: _GoBack]I have given everybody a ‘doodle book.’  This is for the children to draw and mark make in.  Please encourage the children to use it lots.  Return it to school when the Nursery opens again.

· I have put some pencil control sheets into the pack.  If your child is moving into the Reception class in September, then please encourage them to complete 1 sheet per day.  If they are staying in Nursery for another year then only complete this if they want to do it. 

· Barbara Dickey is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.
· Time: May 5, 2020 11:30 AM London
· Join Zoom Meeting
· https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89083748805?pwd=ZTUrYXNTemkvYXY2TmVGQjM2b0xkUT09
· Meeting ID: 890 8374 8805
· Password: 3K6djG

